
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

Vienna, 25th June 2014 
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

END OF LIFE ANNOUNCEMENT 
	
  
	
  

Dear Customer, 
	
  

Knowles Corporation is committed to delivering high-performing, quality products to our customers with increased 
operational efficiency.  As a result, the decision was made to transition our facility in Vienna to a technology and 
design center and transfer production to Asia by July 1, 2014. 

	
  
Most of our production lines are already transferred or on the way. In order to guarantee a smooth transaction an 
adequate stock was built for all components. 

	
  
Our production lines for 4,8x10x2,2	
  mm RA-Receiver (M-Stout): 

	
  
2403 260 00041 M-Stout 

	
  

	
  
have been producing for several years and these products are now reaching the end of their life cycles. 

	
  
We would like to inform you that the management of Knowles Sound Solutions has decided not to transfer those 
specific production lines. 
 
Since there are still some projects ongoing the stock level is kept high to support all projects further. 

	
  
Last time Buy orders will accepted until August 1, 2014, and only confirmed with available inventory. Shipments 
must take place by October 31, 2014. 

	
  
We would like to point out and express our thanks for your confidence in Knowles Sound Solutions and the great 
cooperation. We are very interested in a smooth replacement of these parts and count on your understanding. 

	
  
	
  

Sincerely yours, 
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

Dr. Ursula Wutte 
Knowles Sound Solutions 

	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

Knowles Electronics Austria GmbH, Gutheil-Schoder-Gasse 8-12, 1100 Vienna, Austria 
Tel: +43 1 60870 4924, Fax: +43 1 60870 4467,  http://www.knowles.com 
Sitz: Wien, Österreich; Firmenbuchgericht: Handelsgericht Wien; Firmenbuchnummer: FN 282889 p; UID-No.: ATU62818945 


